
January 5, 2023

Dear Families,

Registration opens on January 10th for the 2023-2024 school year at Calvary Lutheran
Preschool! Registration is open to our current families, alumni families, and church members
from January 10th through January 20th, after which time we will begin accepting registrations
from new families.  Please read on for details.

To submit your child’s application for the 2023-2024 school year, please read through the
Program Offerings form attached, select your first and second choices in session, and complete
the Registration Form (also attached). You must complete a separate registration form for each
child you are registering. Please return your registration form to me along with your $60.00
registration fee ($80.00 for families registering more than one child) to reserve your child’s spot.
A tuition deposit, equal to one month tuition payment per child enrolled, is due at the time of
enrollment, or by May 1, 2023, to secure your child’s spot for next school year.  All session
choices are granted based on the order in which the forms are received. We will notify families
as to which session their child has been assigned to once the registration period is complete, or
by the end of the current school year.

If you have a sibling who you would like to register for the 2023-2024 school year who does not
already attend Calvary Preschool, please let me know so that I can provide you with an
additional registration form. Registration forms will also be available on our website,
www.clcwc.org/preschool.

We are eager to begin planning for next school year, and by submitting your forms early, it
allows us to accurately prepare and develop programs fit for your children. As always, if you
have any questions, please contact me at calvarypreschoolwc@gmail.com or 610-696-3427.

Sincerely,

Heather L. Truitt
Preschool Director
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